
Sunday, June 9, 2019 

Sunday School –81     Worship – 147 

OFFERING 
Spending Plan $7,677.00 
SS: Primary/Jr. $1.05 
Central Christian Student Fund $1,200.00 
VBS $20.00 
Mennonite College Assistance $100.00 
Relief Canning, Kidron $50.00 
Manna for Many $50.00 
Bicentennial Book $9.00 

 
Save the Dates: 
June 18 – Celebration of Life: Roger Ramseyer, 2:30pm 
June 23 – Parent/Child Dedication 
June 26 – MCC Relief Kit Packing in Kidron 
July 21 – Guests, Bruce Yoder & Nancy Frey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Devotional Thoughts for 

Quiet Reflection with a 40-Day Series for Advent by Pastor 
Doug is available at the church office for the introductory 
price of $5. 
 
Training to focus on Doctrine of Discovery: MCC Great Lakes is 
excited to offer a unique training opportunity for individuals to 
explore and engage with the legacy of colonialism and to 
understand the intersecting history between Native people and 
European settlers. The training will be held August 25-27 at 
AMBS in Elkhart, IN, with a required $50 registration fee. For 
more information and registration, visit mcc.org/gl-dod or 
contact Kelly Shenk Koontz at kellyshenkkoontz@mcc.org.  

 
Learning Tour Perspective: Join MCC Great Lakes for a week-long 
Pipeline to Prison learning tour, August 4-9. Based in Goshen, IN, 
the tour will focus on the challenges and complexities of the US 
criminal justice system and include day trips to South Bend, 
Elkhart, and Bunker Hill, IN. For more information and 
registration, visit mcc.org/gl-pipeline-to-prison or contact Juan 
Sebastian Pacheco Lozano at JuanPacheco@mcc.org.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Oak Grove Mennonite Church 

June 16, 2019 
Prelude: Jessica Witmer Gundy 
 
Welcome: Beth Hamman, Worship Leader 
 
Call to Worship  
Prayer 
 
Hymns: HWB#51 “Let the Whole Creation Cry” 
               HWB#59 “Sing Praise to God Who Reigns” 
   -Nate Gundy, song leader 
 
Community Life Announcements 
Pastoral Prayer  
 
Offering 
Offertory: Jessica Witmer Gundy 
 
Children’s Time: Linda Jaquet 
 
Scripture: Daniel 6:10-28 
 
Hymn: SJ#105 “Don’t Be Afraid” 
 
Sermon: “Daniel and the Scary Sleepover” – Pastor Doug 
 
Hymn of Response: SJ#97 “The Lord is My Light” 
 
Benediction 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Oak Grove Mennonite Church 
7843 Smucker Road, Smithville, OH 

330.669.2697 
www.oakgrovemc.org 

 
Pastor Douglas J. Zehr zehr.douglas@gmail.com 
Associate Miriam R. Zehr ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com 
Church Office oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com 
Treasurer treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com 
  

Church WiFi Password: brightlight7 (OakGrove-Guest) 
FH WiFi Password: schoolisbestforyou!  
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This Week at Oak Grove 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School 
9:30am: Worship at OrrVilla 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
Greeters: Loren Hostetler & Jennifer Hartzler 
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Donna Kindy & Anita Bixler 
 10:30am – Scott & Jolene Jaquet  
 

MYF Fundraiser Meal & Congregational Meeting 
 

Happy Birthday! 
17 Mary Lynn Miller 
19 Jess Hamman 
22 Krista Martin 
23 Bill Miller (80) 
 
Happy Anniversary! 
18 John & Jennifer Sullivan 
21 Duane & Deb Kurtz (44) 
22 Fritz & Ellen Sprunger (56) 

 

 
Next Sunday, June 23, 2019 

Parent/Child Dedication 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School  
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
“God’s Messenger” Jonah 1-4 
Greeters: Don & Phyllis Jaquet  
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Lucinda Gill & Beth Hamman 
 10:30am – Anson & Hannah Miedel 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
A revised affirmation ballot has been distributed to mailboxes 
(blue paper). Please use this copy for the congregational 
meeting. 
 
Have you invested your mission dollars? Individuals, families or 
groups are invited to use their money to grow for our Harvest 
Home offering in October. Today is your last day to get your 
$5.00.  
 
Oak Grove Preschool has an opening for a teacher's assistant 
beginning September 2019.  After 35 years of dedicated service, 
Deb Kurtz is retiring.  This is a part time position.  Preschool is in 
session Monday through Friday mornings and follows the Green 
Local Schools calendar.  If you have interest, you are invited to 
submit a resume to the church office. Questions can be directed 
to Art Neuenschwander, Chairman of Church Board. 
 

MCC Connections Thrift Shop is currently seeking friendly 
volunteers to assist with the ongoing day to day activities at the 
thrift store to continue the support of Mennonite Central 
Committee. If you enjoy creating and repurposing, or want to 
learn a new skill, join the Rug Department team by weaving or 
cutting denim squares. Training is provided. The Quilt Room is 
also in need of individuals to sew comforter tops.   
 If you enjoy meeting people, become a cashier or assist at 
the donation door and pre-sorting donations. Support and 
training are provided for these positions. 
Feel free to stop by and pick up a volunteer application form, or 
call 330-857-7802 for additional information. Ask to speak with 
Cindy or Michael. 
 MCC Connections Mission Statement: 

·        Supports Mennonite Central Committee and its 
worldwide service, development and relief work in the 
name of Christ. 
·        Supports local church ministries by providing 
opportunities for service. 
·        Encourages stewardship of the earth’s resources 
through the recycling of donated goods. 

 

 

Weekly Prayer Bulletin 

June 16-23, 2019 

Pray for… 
- Family of Roger Ramseyer 
- Victims of flooding, cyclones & tornadoes  
- Refugees here and abroad 
- Our nation’s leaders 
 

Seniors: 
- Betty Krabill 
- Arlene Moore 
 

Youth & Young Adults:  
- Imzadia Conrad 
- Zenobia Conrad 
 

The Person of the Week: 
- Linda Schrock 
 

Mission Work: 
- Bruce Yoder, Nancy Frey, Deborah & Jeremiah (EMU): The Yoder-
Frey Family will be visiting us Sunday, 7/21, as they complete 20 
years of service with MMN in Burkina Faso. 
 
June is a busy month for DOOR, a Mennonite Mission Network 
partner. Pray for youth groups as they experience their faith in 
new ways in urban settings through the Discover program. 
 


